My family had the good fortune of meeting Nellie when my son started preschool at Cedar Creek Montessori.

Nellie was a calm, reassuring presence for my timid son, often sitting beside him as he played (he would request her!) and
helping him transition between activities.

During one of the school breaks, Nellie offered a camp, which | decided to sign my son up for. Nellie planned creative and
enriching activities for the children that week, and my son talked about it for weeks!

Nellie has a relaxed and down-to-earth way about her that helps children feel safe and nurtured. Our family is so grateful to her!
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